
Hello legislators.   
 

I am writing to encourage all of you, as members of the House 
Committee on Human Services, to support H. 57. Please take this 

opportunity to ensure that Vermonter's reproductive rights are not 
infringed. Women's reproductive rights are being attacked and 

degraded all over this country, but with this bill you can ensure that 
those efforts can't take root here in Vermont.  

 
Thank you.  

Shawn Goddard 
16 Meadow Road 

South Burlington 
 


